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Lions Strategy Group report

Terry Lantrip <terrylantrip@hotmail.com>

Wed 2/24/2021 4:01 PM

To: Codi Delcambre <cdelcambre@lakedallas.com>; mbarnhart@lakedallas.com <mbarnhart@lakedallas.com>; A Nolan
<anolan@lakedallas.com>; Megan Ray <mray@lakedallas.com>; Charlie Price <cprice@lakedallas.com>;
cmceclain@lakedallas.com <cmcclain@lakedallas.com>; Brian Bailey <bbailey@lakedallas.com>

Just a quick note to let you all know that | have yet to receive the report done by the Lions Strategy
Group requested two weeks ago as of today.

It is my intent to speak at tomorrow's council meeting during the Citizen's Agenda and would like to
address the report and the agenda item pertaining a further contract with the Lions Strategy Group. Not

having a copy of the report will hinder my ability to speak on the subject. With the new contract with
Lions Strategy Group at hand, it seems like constituent input would be important.

Thank you
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